
 

 

    
    

 

  
   

 
 

              
    

       

   
     

     

 
                 

               
     

 
            

 
 
 

 
 

SOUTH WALTON FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE 
AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING 

The South Walton Fire District (SWFD) Board of Fire Commissioners will hold an Audit 
Committee meeting on 

Monday, January 6, 2020, at 8:30 a.m. 

SWFD Station 3/Headquarters 
911 N County Highway 393 
Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459 

The purpose of the meeting will be to review the FY 2019 Audit with Warren Averett, Certified 
Public Accountants and Consultants prior to presenting to the Fire Board for approval at the 
January 13, 2020 regular meeting. 

Please call SWFD Headquarters at 850-267-1298 with any questions regarding this meeting. 


